September 18, 2017

IUOE Local 882/UBC Labour Dispute

IUOE Local 882 and UBC are in discussions regarding
Essential Services levels. They have agreed to
further meetings at the Labour Relations Board on
Thursday and Friday of this week.

Unless something changes suddenly, there is no
likelihood of any strike action at UBC this week.

We will provide updates as more information
becomes available.
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